The Tooth Fairy



123 Flossy Road - Brushing, Oregon

To the Generous People at Tillamook Bay Dental,

I wish to thank you from the top of my crown to the tip of my wings for your heroic efforts in helping me to provide new toothbrushes for young children. The students at Nehalem Elementary School are all "a-buzz" about their new Peppa Pig toothbrushes from your office. I listened in on a few of the students while they mimicked Peppa Pig's British accent; it was hilarious.

The students at Nehalem School are very fortunate to have staff there who really care about proper dental care. One staff member goes out of her way to schedule 'brushing time' for a few students who's grown-ups don't insist on daily brushing. With their own tube of toothpaste (provided by you) and a fancy toothbrush, they brush daily and mark a special calendar with tiny tooth stickers.

In the school office, students will sometimes find a new toothbrush in the treasure chest. I just love to see the kids choose a toothbrush over a bouncy ball or a yo yo. You have helped to make this all possible. Thank you soooooo much!

Thank you for all your support throughout the year. Remember that if you need anything I'm only a loose tooth away.

Your fly-by-night friend,